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Please help pass bill # HB 3190 and show your support for historical restoration in 

Portland. Restoration of historical buildings is vital for preserving our historical legacy, 

and it is also really good for the tourist and real estate industries. Portland needs to 

preserve its livability and charm, and this is one way we can do that. 
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